
Site Report –Levelock – September, 2020
To: Superintendent Ty Mase
and LPSD School Board 
Members

From: Joe Ward, 
Principal/Teacher

Outstanding Activities and Events

Ms. Callander’s elementary class can earn time to play with a Tent Building Kit by 
completing assignments and behaving well. The play time gives students an 
opportunity to learn problem solving and teamwork skills. They also learn how to 
relate with each other as they work together to build a structure. They also practice 
following directions.

Mrs. Ward has purchased robots that students may program using an iPad. The 
robots are also a reward for good work and behavior. Students also learn 
teambuilding skills and positive human relations with the robots. In addition, they are 
introduced to coding skills.

Mr. Ward’s class has resumed building balsa airplane kits. It was our intention to use 
the completed rubber band powered plane to complete experiments to use in the 
Science Fair last year, but with the school closure just after we began, we are 
finishing the planes now. When they have to wait for the glue to dry at different steps, 
the students work to plan the experiments that they are going to perform. 
Also, in Mr. Ward’s class, we have received flight simulator controls and a 
subscription to the Steam version of Microsoft Flight Simulator from the Civil Air 
Patrol. Simulator time after school may be earned by the students. Students are given 
some free time with the simulator, but they are also encouraged to complete lessons 
that introduce students to some aviation skills.

Personnel

Unfortunately, Levelock School has no classified instructional staff at this time. Our 
classroom aide, Chadalin Washington, resigned after the birth of her son this summer. 
Zenovia Tallekpalek, our preschool aide, was stolen by Igiugig. Mrs. Ward has 
volunteered to arrange her schedule so that she may teach preschool from 2:00-3:30.



Technology Progress

New wifi access points have been installed. Excess equipment has been shipped to 
Newhalen for re-assignment.

Facility Update

A leak in the cold water supply line of the teacher housing was repaired by Olaf 
O’Domin of the maintenance department. 

LSAC Activity 

Levelock’s LSAC met on August 20. The primary purpose of the meeting was to 
discuss the SMARTSTART plan that was being submitted to the district’s COVID 
response team. The LSAC also selected April Apokedak, Alex Tallekpalek and Joe 
Ward to serve on the local COVID response team.

Pupil Attendance

Levelock has 12, K-12 students and 2, Preschool students. We have had some 
students out for illness, but the majority of students are maintaining excellent 
attendance. They have good attitudes at school and are eager to complete 
assignments. 

Standards Progress

Levelock has a junior and a sophomore that are very close to completing the minimum 
requirements for graduation. It is possible that we may have a graduation in the spring 
semester.



Preschooler, Keleigh Moses, shows off her art project for the day.

(Left) Kiahna Andrew (2nd grade) and (Right) Meadow Neketa (1st grade) work tegoter to build 
a tent.



1st grader, Caden Washington, adds his part to the work building the tent.



Kiahna and Meadow show off the finished project.

5th Grader, Nick Apokedak, concentrates as he paints his rock from the rock painting kits sent 
out this summer.



5th graders, Piper Neketa (foreground) and Nick Apokedak (background), work on the 
classroom’s robots with Ida Apokedak (4th) (right).

Two nearly completed balsa planes.



Here is the flight sim station donated by the Civil Air Patrol. Students are currently working on 
learning to maintain level flight using trim and throttle adjustments and to make coordinated 
turns.


